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The Joint Ministerial Committee overseeing the implementation of the Hobart City Deal met in 

Hobart today. 

The Committee noted that the collaborative work undertaken through the Hobart City Deal has 

already seen the delivery of the Greater Hobart Act 2019, which received Royal Assent on Friday, 

16 August 2019. 

The Greater Hobart Act provides a framework for the Tasmanian Government and the Clarence, 

Glenorchy, Hobart and Kingborough councils to collaborate and apply strategic decision making 

across the four municipal areas. 

The Committee noted the contribution of all partners in delivering this key milestone. 

The Committee considered an advanced draft of the Hobart City Deal Implementation Plan and 

agreed to support the Lord Mayor and Mayors in taking the plan through their respective approval 

and endorsement processes during September, with a view to the public release of the agreed plan 

shortly after. 

The Committee will continue to progress the implementation of the initiatives identified in the 

Hobart City Deal while the Implementation Plan is finalised. 

Membership 
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